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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well this week seems to have whizzed by! It has been fantastic to see all of the children so settled in and working hard in their classes. It 
has also been lovely to see our wonderful new Reception children in. I hope they have enjoyed their lunch and many are now ready for 
a full week. 

As you may be aware, at the moment there are issues with accessing COVID-19 testing. We are hugely sympathetic that if children have 
any of the possible symptoms that we are having to ask you to keep the whole family at home for 14 days. Unfortunately, our hands are 
completely tied as we are unable to have children or their brothers and sisters return to school until either a negative test result or 14 
days self-isolation. We know that you understand that we are doing our best to follow government guidance, and thank you for bearing 
with us.  

If your child is unwell, please report their absence via Studybugs rather than phoning us as this goes straight into our register system. I 
would ask that if any parents/carers are unsure about your child’s symptoms that you seek medical advice, either via 119 or contacting 
your GP. We also have lots of advice for parents on the school website - https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?
title=Corona+FAQs&pid=323 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support and patience in these current uncertain times.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Mansfield  

Find us on Social Media 

We are now sharing good news stories from all the schools in the Trust on a central TTLT Facebook page, and the @LearnTapscott 
Twitter feed continues to showcase some of the lovely events, activities and achievements from across the Trust.  

Contact Details 

If you have changed any of your contact details over the summer holidays,  you must inform the office as soon as possible so your 
child’s details can be updated. Please note that  it is vital for us to have your child’s/your details in case of any emergencies. 

Governors Elections   

Earlier this year, we advertised a vacancy for a Parent Governor to join our Governing Body but due to the pandemic we were unable 
to organise an election before now.   We are happy to announce we have five potential candidates;  Shaba Ali, Anand Amlani ,Hasina 

Begum, Thomas Clifford & Siaba Tumoe.  

 

An election is now being held on line via SurveyMonkey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CPSParentElection .  Each parent will be 
able to vote for one of the candidates.   Voting will close on Friday 25th September 2020 at midnight.  If you have any problems, please 

email info@curwen.ttlt.academy 

 

All candidates will be notified of the outcome on Monday 28th September. Please see the website and the Study Bugs message to view 
our candidates statements.  
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Littering Request  

We take great pride in our cleanliness both in and around the school 
premises. We have recently noticed that the level of cleanliness outside 
our premises is unacceptable and this also affects our neighbours. We 

are politely asking all our parents and carers to not litter in or around the 
school premises. Please understand this is beneficial for everyone includ-

ing preserving our environment . Thank you for your co-operation.  

Curwen’s Gone Cashless 

We are happy to announce that we have officially gone cashless. We 
believe online transactions will be a real success and will limit the 

amount of confusion and mistakes cash transactions have caused in the 
past.  We urge all our parents to gain access to SchoolMoney in order to 

pay for trips, uniform and breakfast club.6 o'clock club will need to be 
booked and paid via SchoolMoney by Midday on Friday for the following 

week.  Please do no hesitate to contact us if you have enquiries. 

PE Timetable 

Sadly children will not have the possibility to change from 
their uniform into their PE kit at school. Children that have 
PE on the specific day will have to arrive at school wearing 

their PE kit and not their regular uniform.  

Monday—  YEAR 4                         Wednesday— YEAR 5                                               

Tuesday—   YEAR 1 & YEAR 3       Thursday—  YEAR 6 

Friday— YEAR 2 

 

AM— Veera                                PM— Malia &  Sunnah  

RDR— Luisa                                 RM— Ezekiel  

RF— Zayaan                                 RS— Raphael    

1K— Rayaan                         1C— Mango    

1M— Tanzila                               1D— Muizz   

2L— Aadam A                             2B— Lavana    

2R— Hocine                                2M— Isa 

3B— Laiba                                   3G— Leah   

3H— Chace                                  3L— Kawthar    

4C— Nikol                                    4N— Gergana   

4B— Kamilah                               4A— Chermarni   

5C— Janice                                  5B— Insha       

5W— Janice                                 5L— Maryam     

6I— Nicolas                                  6K— Alex               

6U— Demi                                    6B— Fiona       

SLT— Whole Group          

Pupil of the Week 


